
CITY OF BROOKSHIRE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED BUDGET – FISCAL YEAR 2020-2021 
 

The City Council of the City of Brookshire, Texas will hold a 

Public Hearing by telephone conference on Monday, September 

14, 2020 at 12:00 P.M. for the purpose of considering the City’s 

Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2020-2021 and to allow 

members of the public to attend and participate in the meeting. 
 

THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL 

PROPERTY TAXES THAN LAST YEAR’S BUDGET BY 

$223,605 (9.95%), AND OF THAT AMOUNT, $39,225 IS 

TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM NEW 

PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS YEAR. 

 

Copies of the Proposed Budget are available for review at City 

Hall in the City Secretary’s Office, and on the City’s Website: 
 

www.brookshiretexas.org. 
 

THERE WILL BE NO PUBLIC ACCESS TO THE 

BROOKSHIRE CITY HALL DURING THE MEETING. 
 

To access the public hearing, use the following instructions: 
 

The public, toll-free dial-in number to participate in the 

telephonic meeting is: 
 

1 (346) 248-7799 
 

Once you are connected, you must enter the following 

Meeting ID Number: 
 

993 1385 0041 

http://www.brookshiretexas.org/

